
 

Report to special meeting of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee 

Monday 19th November 2012. 

The Dublin City Policing Committee was set up in 2006 and its function is to serve as a forum 

for consultation, discussions and recommendations on matters affecting policing and public 

safety in the City Council’s administrative area.  

The committee consists of Councillors, TD’s, Senator, Local Authority Officials, Senior Gardai 

and representatives from the community and business sectors.  

Its aim is to have an integrated approach in making the city a safer place for citizens.  

It is important that there is an acceptance that safety is an issue that An Garda Síochána on 

their own cannot achieve. Safety needs the support of other Government agencies including 

Dublin City Council, the political system, the business sector, the community and the public.  

With this in mind the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee is embarking (in addition to its 

ongoing work) on a significant awareness and joined up initiative around problems that can 

impact on the quality of life of Dubliners. 

Four key issues will be targeted for attention over the coming months and throughout 2013. 

The first one will be safety in the home and this will be followed by campaigns on the 

following; 

 Theft of mobile phones and I.T devices 

 Public disorder  

 Night time economy problems  

The safety in the home initiative is to create greater awareness for householders and their 

neighbours in preventing burglaries. 

An information leaflet titled “Home Safe Home” will be launched at the meeting of the 

Dublin City Joint Policing Committee. This leaflet will be widely distributed through 

members of the committee, An Garda Síochána, Dublin City Council and to all community 

groups in the city. 

It will also be forwarded to the media, insurance companies and to hardware stores in the 

city. An Garda Síochána will arrange specific crime prevention (focusing on safety in the 

home) exhibitions in the main shopping centres in the city over the winter months.  

 



We would appreciate support from other Government Agencies, the Business Sector, Public 

Representatives, Community Organisations and the general public for this important 

awareness campaign and the planned campaigns over the coming months which aim to 

make Dublin a safer City.  

 

Councillor Gerry Breen  
Chairperson  
Dublin City Joint Policing Committee  

 

John Twomey       Brendan Kenny  
Assistant Garda Commissioner    Assistant City Manager 
Dublin Metropolitan Region     Dublin City Council  
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